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UPDATE to Stack Facts #393 and the Selective Rate Increase 
 
 
In an effort to clarify our message pertaining to the Selective Rate Increase portion of Stack Facts 
#393 (General and Selective Rate Increases - Effective 5/3/2003).  The Selective Increase 
information for Northbound Shipments from Mexico was sent out on April 3 and 4 with an 
effective date of May 3, 2003.  The Selective Increase information for Eastbound and Westbound 
shipments is still being processed at Pacer Stacktrain.  We anticipate having this information sent 
to our customers no later than April 18, 2003.  Pacer Stacktrain will allow 30 days notice from the 
date the information is sent until the effective date of any increase. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative. 
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